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From the Principalôs deské 

 
I hope everyone enjoyed the Easter break and was able to get out and about in the beautiful 
weather. 
  
Site Improvement Plan 
Throughout Term 1 the teaching staff have been involved in developing the schoolôs Site 
Improvement Plan. At the beginning of the term we closely analysed various forms of data such 
as NAPLAN and Progressive Assessment Test (PAT), to decipher our learning priorities for the 
year. After careful analysis, collaboratively the staff decided that our focus for 2018 will be: 

 
Wellbeing and Engagement of every child across the school. 
Reading Comprehension of Information and Narrative Text 
Mathematical Thinking and Deep Understanding of Numeracy Processes 
  
We developed a plan that will enable only a small number of targeted strategies to be 
implemented with a focus on improving studentôs outcomes in these two areas. We also 
outlined a variety of teaching methods and classroom approaches that will be implemented to 
compliment the wonderful learning taking place throughout the school.   
  
The 2018 SIP is an evolving document and will enable staff to implement targeted strategies, 
revise and review outcomes and alter and adjust practices to ensure each child is progressing 
successfully. 
  
Visitors 
Today we have Bec Bach and Rosemary Marianne from Eyre District Office visiting to hold 
discussions with staff in the area of Special Education. On Thursday Cendall Slatterly, the 
Central Eyre Peninsula Clusters Senior Leader for Learning Improvement in Primary, will be 
meeting with staff to discuss Learning Design, Assessment and Moderations and in our 
teaching and learning programs. 
  
Learning Expo 
A reminder that next Monday night (April 9th) Elliston Area School will be holding its inaugural 
Learning Expo. It will run from 5pm to 7pm with some class speeches taking place at 6pm. Look 
forward to seeing you all there. 
 
On Monday morning we will be holding a short Assembly where each class will award Term 1 
certificates. This will begin at 9.00am and conclude before 9.30am. Parents/Caregivers and 
community members are welcome to attend.  
  
Have a great week. 

Chad Fleming 
Acting Principal  

 
CLEANER REQUIRED 

Elliston Area School 
3.30ð6.30 pm Monday to Friday 
For inquires  and applications  
Please callðDale Castle on 0417 086 885 
Area Manager, Alert Cleaning & Maintenance Services P/L. 
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ANZAC DAY SERVICE 
Wednesday 25th April, 2018. 
Elliston Memorial Monument  - 7am. 
Following the Service, a breakfast of sausages, bacon and eggs will be 
served at the Elliston RSL Memorial Childrenôs Centre.  A donation of $5 
per adult will be appreciated to help cover costs. 
 

ELLISTON RSL MEMORIAL CHILDRENõS CENTRE NEWS  
¶ I hope everyone had a truly wonderful Easter, the weather was 

just perfect. We only have two weeks before the April holidays. 
This week kindy is Tuesday and Thursday.  

¶ Thank you to Ella for replacing me last week while I was in 
Adelaide at Agile Leadership with Simon Breakspear, it was a 
very informative conference and we have 3 more days 
throughout the year.  The Central Eyre Partnership leaders are 
all involved in this training. 

¶ Last week the children found a witchetty grub and then they 
researched what a witchetty grub is, what is bush tucker and that 
you can cook it over a fire.  

¶ They built cubbies together and then painted Easter rocks to 
hold their own egg hunt on Thursday. 

¶ Tomorrow we have Bec Bach visiting at 10am. Welcome Bec! 

¶ This week we will be looking at the letter C, investigating the 
Commonwealth Games and looking at different athletes 
competing in the Games. 

¶ During the holidays we have our first Bus Tour on April 20th and 
the Anzac Service Breakfast on April 25th.  Please let Annie 
know if you are able to assist with the Bus Tour. 

Have a wonderful week.   

Regards 

Annie, Teresa, Julie, Larissa, Karen, Sonia, Cherise, Ella 

 
 

C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S 
 

SPORTS CENTRE LUNCH DUTY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
The Elliston Sports Centre Committee are looking for people to help out 
with the lunch on our first home game of the season in our new kitchen. 
You are all invited to ring Kerry and I will endeavour to get back to you 
with a suitable time. 
Thank you to those who have already put their names  forward to help. 
Your time is much appreciated 
Please ring me on 86879164 
I would like to sincerely thank Craig and Kristy for their tireless time and 
energy put into this whole project which would not have happened 
without their leadership. They have spent a big part of their lives on this 
project for quite some time. The Elliston Community are very lucky to 
have these two members in the town and I am sure we will all benefit 
from the new kitchen. Thank you both for such a huge contribution. 

 
BUSY BEE- ELLISTON SPORTS CENTRE 
9:00 am -1:00 pm Saturday 7th April 
The Elliston Sporting Precinct is on show on Saturday 14th April for the 
50 year Reunion and  first home game. 
Even if you can spare an hour to come down and help out, it would be 
gratefully appreciated, all hands on deck! 

 
ELLISTON TOWN WALK 
Friday May 11th, at 10am, beginning from the Town Centre. 
All proceeds donated to MND and Elliston Pines equally.   
Thank you to the SRC and school students who will once again join the 
walk.   

 
COLTS FOOTBALL TRAINING 
Welcome all Elliston Football Club Colts players and 
families.  
FORMAL Colts Training begins this week at 

4.30pm Thursday 5th of April 2018  

Looking forward to seeing you all there.  
Cheers Chad 

 
NETBALL TRAINING 
We would like to welcome all new and returning players to the 2018 
netball season. We need to confirm registrations for the current year, so 
if you are not planning on returning or would like to participate please 
contact Brenda Tully on 0429828552 or Rosie Rom on 0447094056. 
ASAP so that we can begin to sort numbers/teams out.  
Minis and U13 are training from 3.45pm-4.45pm with Mel Pryor, and 
Senior training starts at 6.30-7.30 sharp Thursday THIS WEEK. Net 
Set Go will not be starting to 3rd May in Term 2. Any questions please 
contact Brenda or Rosie. 
Please note that fitness training commences this Tuesday from 6.30-
7.30pm, please meet at the netball courts. 
 
ELLISTON HOTEL FOOTY TIPPING 
Footy tipping is on again. 
$50 Entry fee 
Prize money will be notified later 
Footy & Netball Clubs will share the proceeds 
AFL starts Thursday 22nd March 2018 

 
SOLAR SYSTEMS 
3.5ð4.5 years return on investment. Thomas Tesselaar, A3500579. 
 Phone 0427226690. 

 
 
 
 



BOXERCISE  and PILATES CLASSES 
Monday and Wednesday evening 5.30 pmð6.30 pm ðBoxing class. 
Tuesday and ThursdayðPilates classð6.30ð7.30 pm 
At the Elliston Golf Clubð$10-00 per session.  Any inquiries please 
contact Caroline on 0499166091 
 
HAIR CUTS AND COLOURS 
Every Tuesday. Hair cuts, colours, blow-dry, foils 
36 Esplanade, Elliston. 
To book an appointment call  
Shawntee on 0408 308 773       
 

THE BEACH HAIR SALON 
Therase will be here again on April 4th and 5th. 
Please ring for appointments on 0478057918 
 

BAKERY NO 9 
School lunches can now be ordered through the Bakery. 
Please place your order by 11.00am by calling  
Pim on 0418982459 

 
LOCAL ARTISTS & CREATIVE SOULS 

Calling all Local Artists & Creative Souls 
in the Elliston District to participate in an  

Art & Small Sculpture Exhibition 
ôget your art onõ 

We are looking for artists to exhibit! 
So get your creative juices flowing. 

For SALA in Aug 1st-31st 

held in the  
Elliston Community Hall 

More info 
Jules (after) May 20th  

0428879290 
Or Jess 0437661677 

 
NEWSLETTER FEES 
Paper copies delivered to the Shop and Post Office will be $25. 
It has been decided that all electronic newsletters will be free to anyone 
who wish to receive them. All you will need to do is to put your email 
address in at the front office or contact Kerry on 86879167  
There is also the option of school stream. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Email address : news.letter347@schools.sa.edu.au 
Disclaimer: The opinions in this newsletter do not necessarily reflect those 
of the Department of Education and  Child Development  or Elliston Area 
School. 

When: Friday 4th of May  

 9am-12noon 

Where: Elliston Kindy 

¶ All Kindy and Playgroup Kids 

welcome! 

¶ Can each family participating 

please bring a sensory activity 

of their choice for all the  

children to join in the mess 

and fun! 

¶ Bring old clothes, a towel and 

face washer to clean up after. 

¶ No nuts please 

¶ For more info please call Jess  

0428576670 or Lucy 

0419274193 
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The Walk for autism is a virtual event that challenges participants to walk 10,000 steps per day from 8-

15 April while raising funds to support people on the autism spectrum. Participants can decide their own 

course, distance, location and time to walk during the week-long event. 

 

With 1 in 100 Australians on the autism spectrum it is likely that there is someone in your school com-

munity dealing with a diagnosis.  Autism can impair social interaction, communication and behaviour, 

making participation in education, employment and relationships challenging. 

 

Without support, people on the spectrum can experience isolation, anxiety, frustration and confusion ï 

difficulties made worse by a lack of community understanding. 

 

Here at Autism Spectrum Australia we believe that every child, no matter their situation, should be given 

the best opportunities to lead independent and productive lives. Our goal is to create a world where no-

one on the autism spectrum is left behind 
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  Harmony Day at Elliston Area School  

A big thank you to everyone for making our Harmony Day activities in Week 8 

such a success. Well done to students and parents who created an amazing 

lunch made of different cuisines from different countries. We had a great 

variety and the food was yummy!! A big thank you also to the SRC who had 

music and games from different countries happening at lunch time. Lastly 

thank you to Robbie and Sarah, Pimm and Tripty for speaking to groups of 

students and sharing their Aboriginal, Thai and Indian cultures with them.  

Experiences such as eating damper, learning about Thai food and doing Bolly-

wood dancing were just some of the experiences enjoyed by the students.  


